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March 20, 2018

Chairman David Jones

¢/o Sharla Dillon

Tennessee Public Utilities Commission
502 Deaderick Street, 4% Floor
Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Docket # 08-00013 - Relinquishment of CCN for Greenbriar Subdivision

Dear Chairman Jones,

This letter is to inform you and the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“TPUC™)
of Tennessee Wastewater System, Inc.’s (“TWSI”) decision to voluntarily relinquish its CCN
for the territory known as Greenbriar Subdivision.

TWSI was granted the CCN for Greenbriar Subdivision in 2008. In the subsequent
ten years, the developer has failed to move the project forward and there have been no recent
discussions with the developer regarding any intent on his part to do so. The wastewater
treatment facility has not been constructed and there are no customers to serve. In addition,
TWSI has not renewed the TDEC State Operating Permit for this development.

For the foregoing reasons, at the request of TPUC staff, TWSI has agreed to
relinquish the CCN for this territory. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Kind regards,
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